
From: Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley ShannaWarren@bgcburbank.org

Subject: Sun, sun, sun, here it comes!

Date: June 19, 2020 at 10:58 AM

To: Kyle_W@bgcburbank.org

Kindness Rocks Project

With everything going on in the world today, we thought it would be a good idea to

start the Kindness Rocks Project. The idea is simple. We have our club members

paint and create positive messages to put on each rock. We then leave these

affirmations at the entrance of our club for anyone to take. The Kindness Rocks

Project shows how important it is to spread kindness in the world, and how our

members hope their rocks will make someone’s day a little bit better!
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Thank you Safeway

This week Safeway in partnership with Boys & Girls Club of America, made a

generous donation to the club for our continued operation and service to the local

community. We would like to sincerely thank Safeway for their generosity and for

answering the call to support our youth and community.

Burbank Rental Assistance Program -
Application Period

 



Growing Green Thumbs in the Garden Club!

Thanks to Whole Foods in Burbank and our Whole Kids Grant, Club members are

taking advantage of the summer sun and getting into the dirt at Main Club and

Edison with their Garden Clubs. Through Garden Club, members are receiving a

hands-on learning experience that teaches them to feel connected to their food and

be more curious about how things grow or taste. From planting to harvesting, our

members are gaining the skills necessary to make a garden grow.



Full "STEM" Ahead with Summer Learning!

Our Summer Day Program is geared to create a fun and educational environment to

keep our members engaged and challenged throughout the summer. Our STEM

program is a curriculum based on the idea of educating members in four specific

disciplines — science, technology, engineering and mathematics. STEM integrates

the four disciplines into a cohesive learning paradigm based on real-world

applications. Check out some of the STEM projects our sties took on this week!!!



Youths of the Week

It’s that time again to recognize last week’s Youth of the Week for their ability to

follow rules, participate in daily activities, and demonstrate leadership within their

pods. Our Youth of the Week winners are members that exemplify the club motto to

“respect yourself, respect the club, and respect others”. Congratulations to Jessica,

Cynthia, Andrew, Leah and Reece from Main Club, Zachary from Bret Harte and

Josie from Edison.



More Information

For more information on our Boys & Girls Club programs, please

CLICK HERE
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